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Information: 

PE – Monday and Wednesday. 

Reading Books should be brought 

into school on a MONDAY. Please 

ensure your child is reading at least 

5 times per week so that they are a 

GREEN READER! 

 

 

 

What will we be learning:  

During our first term we will 

be learning all about ‘The 

Great Fire of London’, which is 

one of my favourite topics of 

the year! I cannot wait to 

share this important event in 

history with you. 

 

 

All About Me 

 I am really looking forward to teaching you this year. I am the Assistant Headteacher and KS1 

lead, which means I look after both Year 1 and Year 2. I really enjoy spending time with my family 

and taking my dog Puddin for lots of walks. My favourite subject is maths and I enjoying dressing 

up for times table rockstar day! 

  

  

Hello, my name is Miss Dovey and Miss 

Cope will be your Teaching Assistant. 

We are really looking forward to 

teaching you this year. 

Our class will be called 2D and our 

classroom is at the end of the infant 

corridor. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 


